GREEN TOWNSHIP ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
MINUTES
REGULAR MEETING
Tuesday, July 25, 2017

PUBLIC NOTICE: Adequate notice of this public meeting has been made in accordance with the
1975 Open Public Meetings Act inasmuch as a notice has been published in the New Jersey
Herald, transmitted to the Star Ledger and posted at the Municipal Building, 150 Kennedy Road,
Tranquility, N.J.

ROLL CALL: Matt Fox, Michael Viersma, Richard Vohden, Cindy Moyano, Jeff Wilson, Dennis
Walker, and Mike Muller.

Members Present: Mike Viersma (In the absence of Chairman Matt Fox) Richard Vohden,
Cynthia Moyano, Michael Muller, and Jeff Wilson. Also present was Sheri Janoski, Secretary.
Members absent: Dennis Walker, and Matt Fox.

MINUTES:

Approval of minutes June 27, 2017. Motion to approve the June 27, 2017 was made by Mike
Muller and second by Jeff Wilson. Vote all ayes. Absent Matt Fox, Dennis Walker. Abstain
Michael Viersma.

COMMUNICATION AND ANNOUCEMENTS: None
COMMITTEE REPORTS: None

LAND USE BOARD UPDATE:

e Jeff Wilson stated that there was 250-300 plus residents at the meeting and the
residents object to bifurcation of the application. The board voted down 9 out of the 11
waivers requested by applicant. And the board voted against bifurcation of application.
Ambrosia will be back at September 14, 2017 meeting.

e Crossed Keys will attend the August 10, 2017 meeting for approval of an amended and
final site plan.

OLD BUISNESS:
e Highlands will be continued and recommendations will be made to improve the plan if
possible, tabled to next meeting.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:
e Environmental Committee decided not to move forward with the Shock and Net Fish
Study. Vote all ayes. Absent Matt Fox and Dennis Walker.



NEW BUSINESS:

Reviewed Budget motion approved was made by Jeff Wilson, seconded by Mike Muller.
Vote all ayes.

Environmental Board reviewed the suspected hazardous substance discharge
notification NJDEP Case #17-06-29-1444-47 and found no cause for concern.

New Jersey League of Municipalities Conference — Atlantic City will continue

Dig Engineering TWA Permit will be over seen by State Inspectors for 68 Phillips Rd.
septic alteration.

PUBLIC COMMENTS AND/OR QUESTIONS:

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 22, 2017.

ADJOURN:
At 8:55 p.m. a motion to adjourn was made by Mike Muller, seconded by Cindy Moyano. All
ayes, motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,




